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Support sought for the new IMU Abacus Medal    
 
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
As you may remember, the 2018 IMU General Assembly charged the IMU Executive 
Committee with the responsibility (Resolution 7) 
“...to determine and set up statutes for a prize continuing and with the same purpose and 
scope as the Nevanlinna Prize but with a new name and appropriate funding to be secured.”  
 
Further details can be found in the attachment. We also attach the statutes for the 
Nevanlinna Prize.  
 
We are now seeking support for the new prize, and the deadline is 1 October 2019.  
 
 
Regards 
Helge Holden 
Secretary General of the International Mathematical Union    
 
Encl. 
− Call    
− Statutes for the Nevanlinna Prize 
 

https://www.mathunion.org/fileadmin/IMU/Publications/CircularLetters/2019-2020/IMU%20AO%20CL%209_2019_IMU_Abacus_Medal_v2.pdf
https://www.mathunion.org/fileadmin/IMU/Publications/CircularLetters/2019-2020/IMU%20AO%20CL%209_2019_Statutes%20Nevanlinna%20prize_v1a.pdf

